
 

 

 
Shafter High School 

DAILY  BULLETIN 

Tuesday  April 24, 2018 

526 Mannel Ave. 
Shafter, CA 93263 

661-746-4961 
 

REGULAR 
0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:56 

2 9:02 – 10:00 

3 10:06 – 11:08 

4 11:14 – 12:12 

5L 12:12 – 12:57 

6 1:03 – 2:01 

7 2:07 – 3:05 

Buses Run:  3:11 

  

TODAY’S EVENTS 
Jazz Band @ The Mark 
GF SSL @ North Kern  
TN SSL @ Taft 2:00 
  Out of class 11:08 
BA FS @ Arvin 4:00 
  Out of class 1:30 

  

UPCOMING EVENTS  
4/25-Late Start 
4/25-Class Elections 
4/27-Rally 
4/27-Powder Puff 
4/27-Food Trucks 

 
SHAFTER HIGH VISION 
Shafter High School will ensure 
that all students learn the skills 
necessary to achieve success, 
while promoting academic 
responsibility, integrity, 
enthusiasm, and build upon the 
community’s long standing 
traditions. 

 

RALLY 
Friday, April 27 
0 6:54 – 7:52 

1 7:58 – 8:46 

2 8:52 – 9:40 

3 9:46 – 10:36 

Rally 10:42 – 11:36 

4 11:42 – 12:31 

5L 12:31 – 1:16 

6 1:22 – 2:10 

7 2:16 – 3:05 

Buses Run:  3:11 

 WORD OF THE DAY 
slough (SLOO) n. swamp 
 
The slough is home to a variety 
of species, including salmon, 
ducks and otters. 

 

MENU 

Chicken & Rice Bowl 

 

STAFF 

4/25-Late Start-SAT 
4/27-Rally 10:42am 
5/2-Late Start 
5/11-2-Hour Early Out 

 
SENIOR SCHOLARSHIPS 

Applications & online 
websites in Career Center 
Transcript Request: 
www.parchment.com 
NEW SCHOLARHIPS:      
  
-Philanthropic Educational 
Organization Scholarship;  
deadline: April 27 
-Shafter Cross Country 
Scholarship;  
deadline: April 30 
-Annual Jaime Feaster Scholarship 
deadline: May 1 
-Democratic Women of Kern 
Scholarship;  
deadline: May 4 
-Kid’s Change of California 
Scholarship;  
deadline: May 15 
-Hispanic Excellence Scholarship 
Fund 
deadline: May 31 
-CSUB Scholarship;  
deadline: May 31 
-Horatio Alger Association 
Scholarship 
deadline: June 15 

 

FROM THE DEAN  
▪Make it to class on time! 
▪The Dress Code will be 
enforced throughout the day. 

Attention Key Club Members:   
There will be a meeting tomorrow, 
for the last 15 minutes of lunch, in 
the ASB room with sign-ups for the 
last food distribution and for the 
Senior Luncheon at the Kiwanis Club. 
If you have any questions please see 
Mrs. Smith in room 502. Wear your 
club shirt and see you there! 
 
Senior Girl Powder Puff Players:  
Meet on the green behind the Main 
Gym at 6:30pm TODAY. 
 
MEChA:  All seniors must turn in the 
scholarship application by Friday.  
Turn it in to Mr. Maldonado in room 
410. 
 
Students!  The Counselors are taking 
a field trip to UC Santa Barbara and 
CSU Channel Islands on May 3rd.  If 
you are interested, the Field Trip 
forms are in the Counseling Office. 
 
K-POP will meet during lunch in Ms. 
Castrejon’s room 905 during lunch 
tomorrow. 
 
FCA will meet in the Old Gym during 
lunch TODAY. 
 
The Glee Club:  Come join us at lunch 
TODAY in room 705! 
 
The SAT Prep Class will meet in the 
back of the Library tomorrow at 3:15 
or 5:30. 
 
The Guitar Club will meet tomorrow 
at lunch in Mr. Reyes’ room 302. 
 
Alateen will meet tomorrow during 
lunch in Ms. Damigos’ Intervention 
Counselor’s Office in the 400 
Building. 
 
 

Seniors:  You have until Friday to get 
your order in to Herff Jones for the 
cap & gown and have it delivered to 
the school.  You WILL be able to 
purchase one on Wednesday, May 2nd  
when they come out to deliver those 
that have been preordered.  Have 
your $26.50 ready!! 
 
Attention Freshmen, Sophomores, 
and Juniors:  It’s Picture Day!  On 
Thursday, May 3rd Lifetouch will be 
here to take your picture. These 
pictures will be used as next year’s ID 
picture and yearbook picture, and are 
available for purchase, so please 
make sure you are here to get your 
picture taken. Pictures will be taken 
during your English class. That’s 

Thursday, May 3rd for picture day!  

 
To all students interested in taking 
AP European History for the next 
school year, there will be an 
important and mandatory meeting on 
Friday during the last 20 minutes of 
lunch in room 410 with Mr. 
Maldonado. All students interested 
are welcome!!  
 
Students:  Interested in Computers?  
Would you like to know more about 
IT Technology and IT Support?  Well, 
Shafter Learning Center is having a 
class on IT starting in May.  Contact 
the Shafter Learning Center for more 
information or see Mrs. Gohr in room 
1201 for a flyer. 
 
Wrestlers:  Remember to turn in your 
packet and money to Coach Hill in 
610 or Coach Portillo subbing in 503. 
 
Students:  It’s never too late to get 
the academic help you need in the 
Library after school on Mondays, 
Tuesdays, and Thursdays, 3:00-
7:00pm. 
 
 

http://www.parchment.com/


 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


